
 

2024 – 2025 

Grade 3/4 School Supplies 

Mme Danielle Hamilton, Mme Hailey Scott,  

Mme Sarah Bisson & Mme Madelaine Malang/Mme Taylor Currie, 
 

During the school year, your child will be using books and materials supplied by the Louis Riel 
School Division. The school has no caution fee. However, parents and students must assume 
financial responsibility for the loss of or damage to school books. 

1 School Bag 

1 Lunch kit (for children having lunch at school) 

1 Reusable water bottle (to be kept at school) 

1 Pencil case 

1 Pair of headphones in a small Ziploc bag  

1 Oversized shirt for painting 

1 Deck of playing cards 

1 Pair of runners for indoor use only – (non-marking soles, no skater shoes) 

1 3-ring binder with zipper enclosure for Music 

1 École Guyot zippered cloth homework bag or $4.00 if a new one is required 
 

** Please make sure that your child’s name is clearly printed on all items. ** 
 

We ask that your child always have a change of clothes (shorts/pants & t-shirt) in their backpack 
in case of accidents (juice, mud, etc.) 

 

Students will be required to pay a $40.00 fee for school supplies (payable to École Guyot). 

Please note this fee will cover all the following supplies:  
pencils, pens, erasers, glue, paper, duotangs, scissors, binders, highlighters and art supplies. 

 

 

 

 

(over)  

 



Physical Education 

All students must wear runners that offer good support and traction. Spiral or flat laces are 

recommended as round shoelaces come undone easily which affects safety and participation. 

Please assist your child in becoming proficient at tying laces securely. We do not allow the use of 

sandals, flip flops, skater shoes or any shoes that mark the gym floor. This pair of runners will 

remain at school and will be exclusively for indoor use. The same pair of runners can be used for 

both the classroom and physical education classes. 

 

Lunch 

The school requires a sturdy lunch box for all students that have lunch at school. The child’s lunch 

box should be clearly marked with his/her name.  Thank you! 

 

There will be special events and class outings. These occasions may require your financial 
assistance. 


